
Subject: Response to an anonymous letter form an employee ( executive) o f BC Hydro. re posters on telephone posts.
Date: Sat, 8 Jun 2002 20:53:19 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Nathalie Valdes <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>

CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

The president of BC Hydro:

Dear Sir:

I have received  an anonymous letter (enclosed) from what appears to be an
employee ( executive? ) of BC Hydro regarding  the placing of  posters on
telephone polls.

The person who has written the letter is to use his own words  "pissed off"
because as he claims not only do  private companies put poster on telephone
polls  but during election time also politicians.  

On a personal note I wish to state that I have never done so but regardless,
if we disallow  such material on polls by enacting an appropriate bylaw then
it obviously would  apply to everyone. This is the purpose of my motion
before Council.  

You may be in  a position to pass this information on to the person who has
written the letter to me. I do not request to find out who that person is. I
simply want to convey to him/her and indeed to all employees of your company
that I too abhor such practices and that I am trying to do something about
it. 

Thank you, Yours truly 

Ernie Crist, 

Councillor,  District of North Vancouver   
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